
 

 

YOUR CHILD STARTING SCHOOL 

 

Home visits for children will take place on the 4th, 5th, 6th and 7th of 

September 2023. You will be allocated a specific time slot on one of these 

days which will be given to you at the transitions event on the 28th of 

June, where you will also find out which class your child is in.     

Your child’s first morning at school will be Friday 8th September. Please 

see the timetable below for the introduction into school. 

 

Friday 8th September 8.50am – 11.45am 

 

Monday 11th September 8.50am – 11.45am 
 

Tuesday 12th September  8.50am – 11.45am 
 

Wednesday 13th 

September 

8.50am – 1.15pm – children will stay for 

lunch with their teachers. 

Thursday 14th September 8.50am – 1.15pm – children will stay for 

lunch with their teachers 

Friday 15th September 8.50am – 1.15pm – children will stay for 

lunch with their teachers 

Monday 18th September 08.50am – 3.20pm – first day full time 
 

 

On these dates children should be brought round to their classroom door 

and collected from the same place.  

Although this timetable indicates your child will start full time on Monday 

18th September if you feel that they are not ready to attend full time 

please see your child’s class teacher to organise a phased introduction. It 

is important to us that children are able to settle into school at a rate that 

suits them and we can be flexible with this over the first few weeks. 

Many thanks 

Ruth Halbauer 

Deputy Headteacher/Early Years Leader 

 


